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February 14, 2018

David A. Brown

Staff Environmental Engineer
Shell Canada Energy

150 N. Dairy Ashford Road
Houston, Texas 77079

Dear Mr. Brown:

Re: N7L1-1834 - Shell Canada Energy, Camp Farewell — Annual Report 2016

The Inuvialuit Water Board (IWB) acknowledges receipt of the additional information
and clarifications requested by the IWB for the above-mentioned report. With the
submission of the additional information, annual reporting requirements under Water
Licence N7L1-1834 are now satisfied. All documents, including IWB related
correspondence will be placed on the Public Register.

Should you have any questions or concerns in this regard please do not hesitate to
contact me at 867-678-8610 or adhikarib@inuvwb.ca.

Sincerely,

Bijaya Adhikari, PhD
Science and Regulatory Coordinator

cc: Lloyd Gruben - Water Resources Officer - ENR Inuvik
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